To:   Board of Directors
From:  Sylvia Root

  Rosemarie Green

Date:  May 8, 2008

Subject:  Elementary Enrollment, Transfers and Elementary Staffing

Attachments:  Administrative procedure for adjusting teacher/student ratio, Enrollment tables updated 5/08/08, 

Warren Area Elementary Center
We have a bubble of students in second grade this year at WAEC so we are moving 2 teachers from fourth grade to third grade.  Second grade will decrease by 1 teacher because of low enrollment.  All transfer requests will be approved as of May 8, 2008.
South Street School:
We have had 14 South Street parents who had their children transported to A.V. elementary school asking for student transfers so their first graders can stay at A.V. which we are granting.  
So we have one more kindergarten and one less first grade at South Street.
We will have the same number of teaching staff as last year and all transfer will be granted at this point.  
We will leave some room for new enrollees at SSELC so we will not have to say no to students who move into the area over the summer.  

Allegheny Valley Elementary  

We have left one class of first graders from South Street attendance area to stay at AV with parent request.  We believe that this occurs in order to allow our students to have one less transition in their young life.  

We will have 2 less teacher at AV one less at third grade and one less at Kindergarten.   We will grant at this time all transfer requests.  

Sugar Grove
No change in number of teachers and grade levels the same.  No transfer requests at this time. 
Russell
We need to add a second grade.  We have one inside classroom left to do this additional second grade classroom and we will not be moving art or music at this point.  

No transfer requests will be honored at this point and Mrs. Deppas reports that we already have 71 transfer students at Russell right now.  Second grade is a low number because we have several special need students at second grade. 

Sheffield
We will need to increase our staffing by 2 teachers one in second grade and one in third grade.  We will transfer our teachers from WAEC and YEMS buildings.  

Youngsville Elementary Middle School
We need one less teacher at fifth grade.  We will say yes to all transfers.
Overall
We are down one less FTE in elementary K-6.  
